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“Good conversations build community,” sayeth the Gadfly, who is 
pleased to pass on this info provided by follower Carol Burns. 

First Presbyterian Church of Bethlehem 

plans community workshop 

First Presbyterian Church of Bethlehem, 2344 Center St., has announced 
a community presentation, “Constructive Conversations: Engaging Our 
Faith in Public Life” on Saturday, Feb. 29. Rev. J.C. Austin will lead an 
exploration of some basic commitments and tools that people of faith can 
use to be active citizens and good neighbors, especially in divisive times. 

The event runs from 8:30 a.m.-noon in the church’s Kirk Center. It is 
free and open to the public; attendees are asked to register at fpc-
bethlehem.org or call 610-867-5865. 

Follower Ron Yoshida speaks at First Pres, Monday, March 9, time tbd. 
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